
Participants Needed for Study  
on Experience of Living with  
Bowel Incontinence

Your perspective matters! This research study seeks to explore 
what it is like to live with bowel incontinence and how this  
impacts people’s decisions related to seeking medical care and 
following treatment recommendations. You will be asked to 
participate in one interview, in-person or via video call, with the 
possibility of a brief follow-up interview, which can be conducted 
over the phone. The dates and times of the interview are flexible 
and the researcher is willing to travel within Scotland if you prefer 
an in-person interview and are unable to come to the University 
of Edinburgh campus.

You may be eligible if: 

•	 You are over the age of 18
•	 You have fecal incontinence defined as the inability to defer  

defecation for more than five minutes
•	 You are a resident of the United Kingdom
•	 You can read, write, speak, and understand English

If you are interested in participating or you would like more  
information, please email Hannah Kimler at h.kimler@ed.ac.uk 
or scan the QR code below.


